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What is KEPS P & C ? 
 

Parents, as partners in the education process play an active and 
important role in the education of their children. The P & C 
enables parents and citizens to meet together to determine and 
support the needs and aspirations of the school 
community. KEPS has a dedicated and enthusiastic team of P & 
C members. We hope to see many new members join us at our 
next meeting on Monday night. 
 

The monthly P & C meetings provide a forum for parents to learn 
about the activities at the school, raise concerns, make 
suggestions and have input into the decisions affecting their 
children. Through parent volunteers, the P & C runs the 
canteen, OOSH and uniform pool. The P & C also raises funds for 
the school through fundraising initiatives and events to support 
projects, provide resources, improve facilities and subsidise 
costs for specialised programs and educational excursions. 
 

The P & C encourages and welcomes new members to come and 
be involved in developing their partnership with the school and 
articulating their aspirations for their children's education and 
school. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

 

 2018 P&C Office Bearers 
 

President: Rebecca B 
 

Vice President: Fiona M 
 

Treasurer: CURRENTLY UNFILLED 
 

Secretary: Christine P 
 

Canteen Coordinator: Nicole C 
 

Uniform Coordinator: Kelly E  
 

Fundraising Coordinator: Sandy H and                    
                                             Carolyn G 
 

OOSH Committee: Rebecca B, Rosey M,  
                                  Jessica L and Jenny H 

 

 

Monday  

12th  March 

7pm 

 

 
 

    Ten Pin Bowling           
Saturday 10th March   
            6pm   
   at South Windsor 

 
Hot Cross Bun Order Day  

  Thursday 29th March 
 

 
Cadbury Fundraising Chocolates   

due back to school 22nd March 

   

The Birthday Ice Block Bucket 
  

A decorated birthday bucket 
of 24 Quelch Ice Blocks and a 
balloon to share with your 
class for your birthday. 
  

Orders can be placed 
directly with Nicole 
Coyte or at the school 
office with at least 
one days notice. 

Bowling Night           

THIS Saturday at 6pm 

to raise money for the 

Mathletics and Reading 

Eggs Programs              

at our school. 
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Kurrajong East Public Schools P & C Annual General Meeting was held on Monday 

12th February 2018. We welcomed familiar faces and some new members.  

All Office Bearer Positions were declared vacant and a new team of executives 

were elected. 

However, we were unfortunately unable to fill the position of Treasurer.  

If you are interested in or know of anyone who would like to potentially fill the 

position of Treasurer can you please make contact with the P & C President or 

the school office asap. 

One of the best assets of KEPS P & C is that we work together as a team to help 

and support each other in the positions and roles that we undertake. The position 

of Treasure will be supported by the other members of P & C executive. 
 

 


